
April 9, 2019

 

Dear Clients,  
There are going to be notable changes happening to eFile CA and 

Stanislaus County Courthouses.  
- eFile CA:  

- Planned Outage:   
- There is a planned outage on April 11, 2019 from 6:30pm to 

7:30pm. 
- Stanislaus County:  

- Case Processing Delay:   
- The Superior Court of California, County of Stanislaus is 

implementing a new Case Management System (CMS) effective 
April 23, 2018. 

- On April 19 & 20, 2018, the Court will not have access to the 
current Case Management System.  All processing will be 
manual, paper processes.  Therefore, the Court advises 
customer wait times at counter locations as well as in-court 
processes may take longer than usual. 

Best,   
USA Legal Network

For more information or any questions feel free to contact us at 
(213)-607-9000


